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For most businesses—large and small—the importance of maintaining and updating an employee handbook
that sets forth a uniform set of company policies cannot be understated. The construction industry, which is
seemingly plagued by a never-ending labor shortage, necessitating construction executives having to grapple
with pandemic-related workplace issues and challenges, is not exempt from the benefits of a thorough, well-
formed handbook. 

Related Practices

Construction

Labor & Employment

Related Practice Teams

Dispute Resolution

Related Team Member(s)

Andrew B. Zelmanowitz

Adam E. Richards

bergersingerman.com

https://www.constructionexec.com/article/construction-executives-should-be-dusting-off-employee-handbooks

